
Office of General Accounting
440 North Broad Street

Portal B – Room 321
Philadelphia, PA 19130

March 3, 2023

Dear School District of Philadelphia Parents and Students,

We are excited to inform you that the School District of Philadelphia now offers SchoolCash Online as
our preferred method of payment for all school purchases, including everything from field trips to
yearbooks. Our SchoolCash Online page can be found here: https://philasd.schoolcashonline.com/.

What it Offers:

● It’s safer - no more carrying around cash or losing checks!
● It’s secure - KEV’s system is safe and protected
● It’s easy to use; just like other e-commerce sites, the system takes most major credit cards
● Electronic reminders will help ensure deadlines aren’t missed
● You can see past expenses so you know what you’ve paid for

How it Works
Powered by KEV Group, SchoolCash Online is the industry leader in the safe, secure management of
school payments. This system puts all of the school-related items for your student online for purchase.
Schools post their items and activities and assign the relevant fees to your student, so you can then make
purchases online using your card with a Visa or Mastercard logo. Just click and pay! Convenient emails
will remind you of upcoming deadlines and your online account will have all of your past payments for
easy reference.

Benefits to Parents and Schools
SchoolCash Online helps parents and community members pay school-related purchases safely, quickly,
and easily. In addition to the convenience for yourself, you will help increase efficiency and security at
your school by making payments directly into your school's bank account. This allows teachers and
secretaries to focus on helping students, not counting cash. In addition, you are immediately informed
about school activities and deadlines!

Register Now!
Registering for your free SchoolCash Online account takes less than two minutes! Visit
https://philasd.schoolcashonline.com/ and click Register. You may also access SchoolCash Online via
your Parent Portal account. Don’t have a Parent Portal Account? Click here to learn more and register. 

Should you encounter any difficulties, please contact the SchoolCash Online parent help desk by visiting
the SchoolCash Online Help Center. 

Thank you for your support!

Sincerely,

​​The Office of General Accounting

https://philasd.schoolcashonline.com/
https://philasd.schoolcashonline.com/
https://www.philasd.org/face/fr/parent-and-family-portal/
https://schoolcashonline.com/Home/Support
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